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In opposition of this bill.  A 3% cap on our ability to manage our overhead is 

rediculous.  What about placing a cap on our property taxes to make it the 

governments fair share of our burden caused by them.  The bill is unfair and 

discriminating against property owners.  The only way I would agree to a cap is if the 

government becomes more accountable and controls the rate of increases on our 

taxes.  We are barely getting by financially and they still want to take more and more 

of our money from us.  Let's place a cap on government spending and make them 

more accountable for every penny they spend. 


